
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 7 Form Tutor Parents Evening - Thursday 24th October: 3.30-6pm 

 

As part of our transition programme for new students, we would like to invite you to attend our Year 7 Tutor Parents 

Evening on Thursday 24th  October 2024. The evening will give you the opportunity to meet with your child’s Form Tutor 

to discuss how they have settled into Colne Valley High School. 

This event will be conducted via an online booking platform called ‘School Cloud’. Instructions on how to access School 

Cloud and book appointments can be found on the attached document. Once you have booked your appointment with 

your child’s form tutor, you will receive confirmation by email. If you experience any difficulties in accessing School 

Cloud, please contact us via email; cvhs@thecvhs.co.uk 

The online booking system will open on Thursday 17th October at 6pm and will close on Wednesday 23rd October at 

1pm. It can be accessed by the link below; 

https://thecvhs.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Please note, if your availability on the evening is limited, we advise that you log in and book your appointments as early 

as possible so you can reserve your desired times. Myself and Mr Summers (SENDCO) will also be available on the 

evening if you wish to speak with us. 

This is an important part of the transition process and will allow essential dialogue between home and school to begin. If 

you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me using the email address below. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss R fields 

Achievement Coordinator – Year 7 

Email: rfields@thecvhs.co.uk 
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